
From: Olga Goldberg 

Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 2:52 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: National Summit to Combat Antisemitism 

Hello.  

It has come to my attention that on Wednesday Feb 21, Counciller Karen Cilevitz will be 

forwarding a private Member Motion to urge the federal government to convene a 

second National Summit to Combat Antisemitism in Canada. I fully support appearing 

as a delegation either virtually or in-person in Council Chambers.  

Please include my comments in the public record, and note that in October 2023, I was 

assaulted by a pro Hamas protester while holding a sign of one of the hostages.  

The incident occurred at College and University in Toronto on Sunday October 29th.  

Police have determined it to be a hate crime and published a suspect. To date, no 

charges have been filed.  

Sincerely  

Olga Goldberg. 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

